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E-32 SPRING 2014 MEETING AT HOWELL INSTRUMENTS, FORT WORTH TX, USA,
APRIL 8th-10th 2014

As most of you know, our E-32 Spring Meeting is in Fort Worth TX, and very kindly hosted by Howell Instruments.  The company has reserved a block of 45 rooms at the Holiday Inn Express in Burleson; check-in Monday April 7th and check-out Thursday April 10th with the negotiated price of $89/night.  You can begin calling for reservations any time from now. Call the hotel directly, (817) 426-0396, and the block is reserved under SAE International.  The general manager has set up this deal with Howell Instruments, so if anyone should have any problem at all, don’t hesitate to ask for Cara Hayes, the General Manager at the Hotel.
Hotel address is:
Holiday Inn Express
13250 Jake Ct.
Burleson, TX 76028
Tel: (817) 426-0396

If anyone prefers to stay in a more upscale hotel, the brochure on the committee web site for the Spring 2014 meeting contains information for The Omni, the Hilton, and the Sheraton downtown.  Of these, the Omni is the nicest, then the Hilton is next and the Sheraton is nice but average, although it is a full service hotel.   But, there is no prior negotiated rate at these hotels so if you will need to book it as individuals and get whatever rate you can.  The Residence Inn is not recommended, the hotel is nice, but the beds are apparently very uncomfortable!  Sounds strange, but online reviews of the hotel say the same thing. 

Important:  During the week of our meeting there is a lot of other events happening in the area: NASCAR, NBAA Final Four (Basketball), Fort Worth Arts Festival and the Rangers (baseball) opening weekend to name just some.  The hotels will sell out well ahead of time so please make your reservations NOW, even if you’re not sure if you can attend.  It costs you nothing to cancel a hotel; just put a note in your Outlook a few days before the meeting to remind you to cancel if you find you can’t attend.  YOU HAVE BEEN WARNED.

We are definitely working on arranging a tour to either the Lockheed Martin F-35 line or to Bell helicopters.  The F-35 is seen as the first choice, but we’ve not made any firm arrangements as yet.  
A theme for our meeting is also being considered, and probably connected with the expertise of our hosts.

Any questions, problems or issues, please do get in touch with me.

Chris Pomfret
Spring ’14 Meeting Coordinator

image1.jpeg
A=

INTERNATIONAL .




